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Date Release:  17 June 2025 

Reference No.:  2025 - 081 

17 June 2025 – ROMBLON, ROMBLON. The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Romblon 
conducted a three-day operational training from June 5 to 7, 2025, for the Second Quarter 
2025 Fisheries and Crops Production Survey at the PSA Odiongan District Office, Odiongan, 
Romblon. The training was aimed at equipping field personnel with the necessary knowledge 
and skills for effective data collection. The Quarterly Inland and Aquaculture Fisheries Surveys 
gathers data on the volume and price of species harvested by inland fishing households and 
aquafarms across the twelve (12) municipalities in the province. 

Concurrently, the Crops Production Survey—one of PSA’s major agricultural data collection 
activities—seeks to generate estimates on crop production volume, area planted or harvested, 
number of bearing trees/hills/vines, and farmgate prices for various crops (excluding palay 
and corn). Sampled farm operators from fourteen (14) municipalities in the province of 
Romblon will be visited to provide data, which is essential for informed policy-making and 
agricultural development planning. 

 
Everyone is encouraged to support the data collection activities and provide accurate data to 
our authorized SRs. All information collected by the hired SRs from the sample respondents 
shall be kept strictly confidential and shall not be used for purposes of taxation, investigation 
or regulation as provided under Article 55 of RA 10625. 

 
For further information, please contact the Romblon Provincial Statistical Office with contact 
numbers 0939-876-0734 / 09213013323 and email address romblon@psa.gov.ph.  

 

 
JOHNNY F. SOLIS 

Chief Statistical Specialist 

PSA Romblon Conducts Third Level Operational Training on Second 

Quarter 2025 Fisheries and Crops Production Survey  
 

Participants during the 3rd Level Training on Second Quarter Crops Production Survey (right photo) and 3rd Level 
Training on Fisheries Survey (left photo) on June 5-7, 2025 at Odiongan District Office, Odiongan, Romblon 
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